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Speed dating at the Science Museum set to spark
young heritage partnerships
02/10/2015

At the Painted Hall - young people are key part of heritage projects
Youth groups and heritage organisations are being brought together to help spark heritage partnerships.

HLF’s Young Roots grants programme sees youth groups team up with heritage partners for projects ranging
from exploring the story of an historic building to discovering the impact of diversity on our culture.

Now the HLF London team is hosting its first ever speed dating event to help groups find their perfect match.

https://www.heritagefund.org.uknode/10014


As well as exploring what heritage means and discussing project ideas, young participants will have the
chance to speak to a number of potential heritage partners to discover the benefits of working together.

Fun, informative and informal, the event is a fantastic opportunity to spark the beginning of an amazing
partnership.

Are you looking for your perfect match?

The event takes place at the Science Museum on Wednesday 28 October from 9.30am to 1pm. If you’d like
to join us, contact LondonEvents@hlf.org.uk with the subject line ‘Speed Dating Event’ by Monday 19
October. Follow the event @HLFLondon using #HeritageMatch.

Young Roots speed dating by numbers

6 – the number of minutes each ‘date’ will last
10 - the number of ‘dates’ each group will take part in
11 to 25 – the age of Young Roots participants
41 – the number of times young people involved in Young Roots programmes would stretch across the
Millennium Bridge if they all linked arms
£10,000 to £50,000 – the range of the grants available for Young Roots projects
£4.6 million – the amount of National Lottery players’ money invested in London’s Young Roots
projects since 1994
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